
 

 

 

February 22nd, 2013 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 
 

ATTENTION:  Woodridge Area 
 

 

The Rural Municipality of Piney is hosting a Woodridge Fire Department 
Meeting for everyone willing to become a paid volunteer fire fighter. We ask 

for all individuals who would like to volunteer as fire fighters to join us to 
reach the next step towards the goal of a Woodridge Fire Department. 

 

The meeting will be on Thursday, March 14th, 2013 at the 
Woodridge Hall from 7:00-9:00pm. 

 

If you have any questions in regards to this matter, 
please give Martin Van Osch a call at 204-437-2284. 

 

Thank you, 

The RM of Piney 

 


